
“IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE DESK OF THE GENERAL 
SECRETARY, ALL BENGAL PRINCIPALS' COUNCIL, DR.CHAND AN 
CHAKRABORTY:  
 
 
 
As per verbal direction from the Department of Higher Education, Govt. of West Bengal, I 
request all my member-colleagues of All Bengal Principals' Council and all TICs of the Govt. 
aided Colleges of West Bengal to upload the information of the respective Colleges for the 
session 2012-13 to the website: www.aishe.gov.in  positively by 30-09-2013.Please treat the 
matter very urgent. 
 
 
 
                                                             Dr.Chandan Chakraborty 
                                                                 General Secretary 
                                                                All Bengal Principals' Council." 
 
 
Dr.Sambhunath Chakraborty 
Treasurer, ABPC. 
 


